
 
 

 

General Music 
Miss Smith 

Entering Music 
Room 

During Class Leaving Music Room 
In Class 

Performances 
Concert 

Performances 

Be 
honest 

 Take responsibility if 
you have forgotten your 
folder, notebook, or 
pencils. 

 Admit your mistakes 
without giving excuses.   

 Return any borrowed 
items. 

 Evaluate your individual 
or group performance 
honestly based on the 
rubric 

 

 If you must miss a 
performance, a parent 
must provide at least 
TWO WEEKS notice.  
We are a team and 
count on everyone to 
attend performances.** 

Exceed 

expectations 

 Treat others kindly.   

 Treat others kindly and 
give encouragement 
when you can. 

 Give your best effort 
and try new things. 

 Treat others kindly. 
 Help stack chairs if 

asked. 

 Perform to the best of 
your abilities. 

 Be an encouraging 
audience member.  

 Follow the announced 
dress code for each 
performance. 

Accept 

responsiblity 

 Arrive on time & get 
seated quickly. 

 Read the day’s agenda 
and get any extra 
materials prepared. 

 Follow directions the 
first time given. 

 Clean up your area at 
the end of class.  

 Put all class materials 
back in the appropriate 
places. 
 

 Learn from any 
mistakes and 
brainstorm ideas on 
how to improve your 
next performance. 

 
 Arrive on time for warm-

ups and 
announcements. 

R espect 

others 

 Voice level 1-2 
 Keep hands and feet to 

yourself. 
 Be ready for Miss Smith 

to begin class. 
 

 When Miss Smith is 
giving instructions, be 
at a Voice Level 0. 

 Respect classroom 
materials and 
instruments. 

 Voice level 1-2 
 Keep hands and feet to 

yourself. 
 
 
 

 Clap, laugh, and smile 
at the appropriate times. 

 Refrain from talking, 
laughing, or any other 
inappropriate behavior 
while you or a 
classmate are 
performing. 

 
 
 

 Display proper 
performer and audience 
etiquette during the 
concert. 

 At the end of the 
concert, contribute to 
clean-up as assigned. 

 

**PERFORMANCES:  In case of illness on the day of a performance, please contact Miss Smith as soon as possible. 
 


